
Our Lady of Good Hope
Saturday 4:30pm
Sunday 8:30, 11:00am
 
St. Henry
Saturday 5:00pm
Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:00am 
 
St. Mary of the Assumption
Saturday 4:00pm
Sunday 8:30, 10:30am, 6:00pm 

FAMILY OF PARISHES
MASS TIMES 

Summer is a great time to try out a new  
service project - the need is great! Your  
contribution makes a big difference! ...

 Continued on page 3.

JULY 29 | 08:00AM 
MEALS FOR THE HOMELESS

We are beginning early again this year,  
so families will have more time to shop.  
Because of the pandemic, we will ...

Continued on page 9.

PLEASE SUPPORT BY AUG 1
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

JULY 24, 2022

We are one family - gathered around the table of the Lord reaching out to those in need.

CATHOLIC CHURCH
ST. HENRY 6696 Springboro Pike

Dayton, OH 45449
(937) 434-9231
www.sthenryparish.com

CONTACT US

/StHenryCatholicChurch
 
/StHenryParish 



 OFFERTORY COLLECTION
 

Online Giving, June...................$8,345 
July 11, 2022............................$15,298

 
 

Thank you for your support!
 

Consider setting up online giving!
 

SATURDAY
CONFESSION TIMES

 
3:00-4:00 at St. Mary

3:00-4:00 at Our Lady of Good Hope
3:30-4:30 at St. Henry

Or, anytime by appointment.
 

PRAYER CHAIN
 

For prayer requests contact  
Stephanie Kassman at  

markstephjosh@aol.com.
 

“Pray, Hope, and don’t worry. Worry is  
useless, God is merciful and will hear  

your prayers.” - St. Padre Pio 
 

SAFEPARISH replaced VIRTUS  
several months ago. The link and  

pass code are below.
www.aocsafeenvironment.org

passcode: protectcincy
 

Contact Jennifer Zwiers  
(jzwiers@sthenryparish.com) for a  

token to complete the online  
background check. This process  

takes 2-4 weeks to complete. Until it  
is complete, you may not minister  

with children. 
 

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS
 

Please send bulletin submissions to:  
info@sthenryparish.com

BULLETIN DEADLINES: Bulletin  
submissions are due the Sunday two  
full weeks prior to the Sunday of the  

bulletin.
 

Expect a reply confirming receipt of  
your announcement. If you do not  

receive a reply within a couple days,  
kindly follow up.

 
Thank you! Laura

lsobieski@sthenryparish.com 
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NEW! WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER EMAILS
INTERESTED IN SUBSCRIBING?
As you have probably noticed, our bulletin and website look different! We are  
working with a new publishing company, and we are excited about the access  
to great digital assets and new tools now available to us.
 
One great new feature is the ability to email weekly newsletters. If you are a  
registered parishioner with an up-to-date email address in our database, you  
should have received the first weekly newsletter on Saturday, July 9.  The   
sender shows as "netadmin," - which, unfortunately, can't be edited at this  
time.
 
If you have not been receiving the weekly newsletters, and you would like to be  
on this mailing list - please email Laura: LSOBIESKI@STHENRYPARISH.COM  
to request to be added to the mailing list. Please expect a confirmation  
email.
 
If you are experiencing any issues accessing our website since this  
transition... You may be getting an error saying the site can't be reached or  
that the connection is not secure. Try going into your browsing history and  
clearing your browsing data. Your browser may be remembering the pathway  
to our old website so clearing the browsing data should resolve the issue.

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE.
Bob Hammer – June 14, 2022
Fred Breving – July 2, 2022
Paul Baker Sr. – July 6, 2022



all serve the whole family of parishes, not just for this or that parish. 
 
Being consistent with the Holy Eucharist. Because of this, there will be some  
things that need to be consistent at all three sites to avoid confusion. One of  
them has to do with how we send the Most Blessed Sacrament from Mass, to  
those who are unable to attend. The direction from the bishops is as follows:  
after the distribution of Holy Communion to those attending Mass, and after  
the priest prays the post-communion prayer, those who will take the Eucharist  
to the sick and homebound are invited forward. They receive pyxes (i.e., small,  
closed containers blessed for this purpose) and, in a few words from the priest  
or deacon, are sent immediately with the Blessed Sacrament. They go right  
away to their visits to the sick, not waiting for the final blessing. This rite of  
sending serves a valuable purpose: it reminds all at Mass of the many people  
who are absent, perhaps more than we might realize.
 
If you prefer, you are welcome to touch base with the priest (or deacon if  
present) after Mass. But I do ask that folks not present a pyx in the  
communion line. Rather, bring the pyx before Mass to the priest, or else, after  
Mass. For me, in particular, this allows me to learn more about you and the  
folks to whom you are bringing the Eucharist.
 
What else is Father Fox up to? This week, I began getting to know folks at Bishop  
Leibold School as we are already making plans for the fall. Although Father  
Manning serves on the school board, I think it is important that I attend  
meetings when I can. Also, I am putting together a meeting soon with all three  
pastoral advisory councils. And I continue to get acquainted with our parish  
staffs and they are getting accustomed to a new fox in the parish house.
 
—Fr. Fox.
 

Why do the priests rotate? You may  
not realize it, but we now have five  
priests rotating through the family of  
parishes: Fathers Jerome Bishop,  
David Howard, Jim Manning and I,  
who are on full-time duty, and Father  
Tom Shearer, pastor emeritus of Our  
Lady of Good Hope and St. Henry,  
who generously continues to help  
out as needed. The reasons for this:  
you deserve a chance to get to know  
those of us who are unfamiliar, and  
we need to get to know you as well.  
Also, I wanted it to be clear that we  FATHER MARTIN FOX
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MEALS FOR THE HOMELESS
NEXT DROP OFF DATE: JULY 29

Thank you so much to all that  
participated in our June collection!  

Pantry items and 41 casseroles  
were donated last month to the  

St.Vincent shelters!
 

Friday, July 29th, will be the next  
delivery day. We provide the recipe  
and pan for a Sausage and Potato  

casserole; you provide the  
ingredients and the time to make  

and bake it. Our goal is to deliver 60  
casseroles each month. Pans are  
available in the church lobby. We  

could really use your help!

 
Don't like to cook?  Pantry items for  
the St Vincent de Paul shelters can  
also be dropped off at church on  
delivery day to be delivered with  
the casseroles.  See the poster in  

the main lobby of church for  
donation ideas. 

 
Drop off is in front of the Parish  

Meeting room, 8-9am.  Earlier non- 
perishable drop-offs of pantry  
items can be placed in the bins  

outside of the PMR door after 5pm  
on Thursday,July 28th

 
The Social Outreach Ministry  

thanks you for your support of this  
project. 

 
For more information, please call  

Brian at 937-902-8698.
 

Summer is a great time to try out a  
new service project because the  
need is great! Vacations can take  
regular volunteers away bringing  

our numbers down. In June, we had  
leftover pans that could have  

served 200 more people! Consider  
taking a pan or two this month.  
Your contribution makes a big  

difference!
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THE FEST
AUGUST 7-8TH
WICKLIFFE, OH

 
Open to all 6th grade  
through graduated senior
 
Cost: $65
 
Join Dayton Area Youth  
for a Day Long Catholic  
Festival including:
 
-Concerts by We the  
Kingdom, Phil Wickham,  
Rhett Walker, and  
Crowder.
-Sunday Evening Outdoor  
Mass
-A Monday Afternoon trip  
to the Sorrowful Mother  
Shrine in Bellevue, OH
 
To register for The Fest  
or for more details on  
any of our upcoming  
summer events visit our  
website here: 
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ALIVE YOUTH MINISTRY
SUNDAY, JULY 31 AT ST. HENRY, 7-9PM 

All incoming 8th grade students through graduated  
seniors join us NEXT SUNDAY for our final Alive  
Session!  Our Featured game for the night will be 9- 
Square.

 SUNDAY, AUGUST 14, 7:00-9:30PM 
OUR LADY OF GOOD HOPE COURTYARD

Open to incoming 6th grade
through graduated senior.

 
Join us for our annual Summer Outdoor Movie Night!  All  
are welcome to join us for our final event of the  
summer.
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Updates!

4 students received superior rating
 

6 students received excellent rating
 

Great job! 

STATE SCIENCE DAY
CONGRATULATIONS  

STUDENTS! 

www.bishopleibold.org

PARENT SATISFACTION  
SURVEY HIGHLIGHTS

84% of parents very strongly agree  
with the statement: "BLS is helping  

my family instill Catholic  
Christian values in my children."

 
79% of parents very strongly agree  

with the statement: "Bishop  
Leibold teachers and staff are  

strong Christian role models for  
my children." 

 
On a scale of 1-10, 76% of parents  
ranked the following statement as  

an 8 or above: "I would  
recommend Bishop Leibold to a  

friend or family member."
 

ADDITIONAL HIGHLIGHTS  
INCLUDE:

 
Sincere appreciation for The Reading  
Lab at BLS. It has helped revive their  
child’s self esteem and passion for  

learning.
 

 Many shared positive comments of  
gratitude for what was accomplished  
during this year of more covid impact.
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 THIS WEEK IS NFP  
AWARENESS WEEK

 God designed marriage as an  
"intimate partnership of life and love"  

(see Gaudium et spes, no. 48). ...  
Marriage is oriented to the good of  

the spouses and to the creation and  
nurture of new human life (see  

Gaudium et spes, no. 48). Making  
decisions therefore, about when and  

how many children to have in  
marriage is a sacred responsibility  
that God has entrusted to husband  

and wife. ...
 

The Catholic Church supports the  
methods of Natural Family Planning  

(NFP) because they respect God's  
design for married love. In fact, NFP  

represents the only authentic  
approach to family planning available  
to husbands and wives because these  
methods can be used to both attempt  

or avoid pregnancy. When learning  
about NFP, it is important to know  

that:
 

1. Natural Family Planning is an  
umbrella term for certain methods  

used to achieve and avoid conception.  
These methods are based on the  

observation of the naturally occurring  
signs and symptoms of the fertile and  

infertile phases of a woman's  
menstrual cycle. ... No drugs, devices,  

or surgical procedures are used to  
avoid pregnancy. ...

 
2. NFP reflects the dignity of the  

human person within the context of  
marriage and family life, promotes  

openness to life, and recognizes the  
value of the child. By respecting the  
love-giving and life-giving natures of  
marriage, NFP can enrich the bond  

between husband and wife.  
(Standards for Diocesan Natural  
Family Planning Ministry, p. 23) 

 
For more:

usccb.org/topics/natural-family-planning 

https://www.usccb.org/topics/natural-family-planning 
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PORCELAIN & CERAMIC TILE • MARBLE TILE
VINYL & HARDWOOD FLOORING • CARPETING

2820 Springboro Rd • Dayton

937-296-9410
www.maddencarpetandtile.com

email: info@maddentile.com

SPREADMASTER
PAINTING, INC.

Jerry August Jr., President
707 Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. #226

CENTERVILLE, OH 45459

937-748-8733
937-545-4288

spreadmasterpainting@gmail.com

5980 Bigger Rd. Kettering

937-434-6161 • westbrockfuneralhome.com

COMMERCIAL • RESIDENTIAL • HEATING - COOLING
REFRIGERATION • WATER HEATERS • ICE MAKERS
WASHERS - DRYERS - RANGES • DISHWASHERS

MIAMISBURG APPLIANCES. INC.
SALES - SERVICE - PARTS - APPLIANCES

JIM • MARK • AL
SINCE 1954

64 S. MAIN ST.

937-866-2031937-866-2031

Keith Kinnear
Owner / Parishioner

Financing Available
937-369-9320

Attorneys at Law
JIM THORSON 
8997 Springboro Pike,
Miamisburg, OH 45342
937-228-9000
fax 937-228-3550
www.tsmslaw.com

ithorson@tsmslaw.com

Compassionate Services 
with Competitive Prices

Call us at 937-293.4137
www.Routsong.com

Tommy Routsong
Owner/Operator
Funeral Director

PROUD TO INSTALL 371-5259
Ohio License # 23557

937-291-1822
johnrstriebeldds.com

New Patients Welcome

9200 Marketplace Dr.,
 MIAMISBURG

THIS SPACE IS
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THIS SPACE IS

FERNEDING 
Insurance
294-1755

	 John	 Dan
	 Ferneding	 Ferneding
Call for a quote!

TONY HARKERTONY HARKER
ParishionerParishioner

937-241-6222937-241-6222
GO TO:GO TO:

THarker.Remax.comTHarker.Remax.com
FOR REAL ESTATE INFO.FOR REAL ESTATE INFO.

tonyharker75@gmail.comtonyharker75@gmail.com

VICTORY + AFFILIATES

PAINT

INTERIOR • EXTERIOR

DAVID R. JENKINS
PARISHIONER

10% DISCOUNT
TO PARISHIONERS

973-689-2001
INSURED

OFFERING MEDICARE
HEALTH PLANS SINCE 2010

937-609-3527
MedicareSwOhio.com

Rod Kirkham
Independent Agent 
St. Henry Parishioner
Member K of C Council 14882

Thomas G. Rawers
Attorney At Law

Estate Planning • Estates • Revocable Trusts
Wills • Powers of Attorney • Home Visits
7920 Clyo Rd., Centerville

937-435-3393

Contact Heather Benefiel to 
place an ad today! 
hbenefiel@4LPi.com or
 (800) 477-4574 x6464

THIS SPACE IS

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.


